
 

 

 

 

 

March 09, 2019 

 

 

IWPA Circular No.281 of 2019 

 

 

Circular to Members having wind mills in Tamil Nadu 

 

 

 

Dear Member 

 

AMR Project follow up 

 

Please find attached the representation submitted by IWPA to TANGEDCO on the 

issues faced by the generators in the AMR Project.  

 

Members may please take note of the contents and represent discrepancies, if any, 

with TANGEDCO and get them rectified immediately. 

 

In case the issues are not rectified by TANGEDCO, members may communicate the 

details of the same to us. 

   

 

Thanking you   

 

Yours faithfully 

For Indian Wind Power Association 

 

 

 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 

Chairman 

 

Enclosure – Copy of the Representation made to TANGEDCO 


